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This training bulletin is provided in accordance with Bill No. 1201, An Act Concerning 
Responsible and Equitable Regulation of Adult- Use Cannabis (RERACA). 

This bulletin is intended to be as inclusive as possible, however additional 
correspondence/training may be necessary to provide further guidance. Law Enforcement 
agencies must refer to the actual bill for compliance of the new law. Please read the following 
and make copies available to the officers under your command. 

NOTE: On page 1, section 3 a table and summary of changes to CGS section 21a - 279a 
enforcement action requires a written warning for a "Juvenile" 1st offense. To our knowledge, 
there is no official juvenile form for a written warning. At this time, we recommend using the 
standard Juvenile summons form, filled in with the statutory citation, and the notation, 
"WRITIEN WARNING - NO APPEARANCE REQUIRED". 

Enforcement action for ages 18 - 21 where the offense indicates a fine, the standard infraction 
booklet will be utilized. 

Any person 18 years of age or older but under 20 years of age shall be required to view and 
sign a statement acknowledging the health effects of cannabis on young people.  At this 
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time, we are seeking further clarification of this requirement.  We recommend contacting your 

local juvenile review board members or youth and family services or local school and health 

officials for further guidance. 

Questions or comments may be directed to my attention either by e-mail 

Karen.boisvert@ct.gov or phone 203 - 427 - 2601. 
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